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With two wet days in a row, it looks like winter is slowly on its way. Daylight savings ends this weekend, so don’t forget to set your clocks

back an hour—an extra hour of sleep will be well received!

A few reminders as we head into our final week of the term;

1. STUDENT LED CONFERENCES - MONDAY, 7TH APRIL, AND TUESDAY, 8TH APRIL

A reminder that these conferences are a three-way discussion between students, whānau, and teachers, led by the student. The conferences

will focus on the individual learning goals of each student, where they currently are in their learning journey, where they need to get to, and

how they will get there. Please note that school will finish at the earlier time of 12:00 pm on Monday, 7th April, to allow enough time for

conferences to occur. Conferences will begin at 1:00 pm on this day. Tuesday, 8th April, will be a normal school day, finishing at 3:00 pm, with

conferences starting at 3:20 pm. Bookings can still be made through www.schoolinterviews.co.nz using the code 52ut3 and all teachers including

technology and specialist teachers will be available. 

2. PINK RIBBON AWARENESS BAKE SALE - TUESDAY 8TH APRIL 

At lunchtime on Tuesday, we will be holding a bake sale to support this worthy charity. If students wish to purchase some yummy homemade

treats, these will be available at lunchtime for sale. 

3. LAST DAY OF TERM - FRIDAY 11TH APRIL

Next Friday will be the last day of school for the term. School finishes at the usual time of 3pm on this day.  

School will re-start for term 2 on Monday 28th April. Easter and ANZAC this year both coincide with the school holidays. 
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